
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GHPS Update 
Friday 26th June 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of another week, it has been wonderful to hear about all you have been 

achieving both in school and at home. Please keep sending in pictures of your amazing learning at 

home.  

In particular I would like to mention:  

Kacey (Y6) and Kayleb (Y6) who have been really brilliant this week at trying their best in every activity, 

Caitlyn (Y6) for settling back into school routines so well and for approaching all tasks positively.  Adit 

(Y5) has been keeping very active with lots of cycling, go, go Adit! Evelyn (Y4) for consistently trying to 

improve her Maths skills on Mathletics.  Ynette (Y3) for her fabulous landscape painting in the style of 

Hockney and showing some good knowledge of perspective.  Mary for her imaginative DT work, 

making a model of a classroom for her dolls and teaching them all about David Hockney  and how to 

draw using perspective; Laura (Y3), Mollie (Y3) and Harry (Y3) for organising and running fun word 

activities during Zoom calls, showing GREAT initiative, organisation, problem solving and communication 

skills.  Sophie (Y2) for consistently reading her books on Bug Club, Shelbie (Y2) for some fantastic learning 

about 2D and 3D shapes, Leo (Y2) for super handwriting practice and addition with two-digit numbers.  

Sebastian (Y1) for his excellent golf swing and Skyla-Rose (Y1) for still completing her maths activities at 

home, whilst still coming into school.  Megan (Y1) for writing a brilliant new version of ‘The Zoo Vet’.  In 

the Reception classes Thomas and Arnas have both been trying very hard with their writing, which is so 

important, well done both of you! 

Miss Baillie has also asked to give a special mention to all the children in her pod at school this week 

who showed amazing teamwork and resilience in helping to de-weed the wildlife area! Fantastic work 

everyone! 

Finally, to all children who have returned to school, a big well done for adjusting to the new rules and 

changes to the school environment.  Children have been focussing on their reading, writing and maths 

and have been working together, showing GREAT teamwork. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch by emailing the school 

office: GHPSOffice@maidenerleghtrust.org  

 Kind regards,  

 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher  

Virtual School Sports Challenge 

Mr Roberts would like to say a big well done to Skyla-Rose for having the highest scores in KS1 this week 

and also to Jacques for having the highest score in KS1.  GREAT job both of you! 

Don’t forget to send your scores in to Mr Roberts via email at GHPSOffice@maidenerleghtrust.org  

Keep up the GREAT effort, stay safe, active and healthy. 
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